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Full Text

The Forum, recognizing the need for complementarity and coordination of
indigenous training and education within the United Nations system, recommends
that training and education partners within the United Nations system, in
particular the ILO, the Office and other relevant agencies, hold discussions in
order to develop a coordinated approach and a common electronic gateway to all
education and training opportunities for indigenous peoples within the
international system. As the United Nations body for coordination regarding
indigenous issues, the Forum will construct the web site of the Forum available for
such a gateway.

Comments

The Forum's website is fully constructed and updated frequently. It highlights the
work of the Forum, as well as all relevant tranings, events, and workshops
organized by the Secretariat and the Forum in response to its recommendations
and priorities.
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